
If you need tax return information or transcripts you have 4 options: 

 
1. Online – go to www.irs.gov and click on Order a Tax Return or Account Transcript 

2. Call – (800) 908-9946 and follow the voice prompts 

3. Mail – IRS Form 4506-T (or Form 4506-T-EZ), Request for Transcript of Tax Return. IRS forms 

are available online at www.irs.gov or by calling (800) 829-3676 

4. Face-to-face – Go to one of the IRS offices 

 

Bloomington: 

1550 American Blvd. East  Phone: (651) 312-8082 

Suite 700     

Bloomington, MN 55425 

 

Minneapolis: 

250 Marquette Avenue   Phone: (651) 312-8082 

Minneapolis, MN 55401 

 

St. Paul: 

430 North Wabasha Street  Phone: (651) 312-8082 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

 

If you need proof of your cash assistance, contact your case worker.  

 

If you need an updated photo ID (driver’s license) contact your local Department 

for Motor Vehicles (DMV) 

 

If you need a new copy of a family member’s social security card, see the 

information below: 

Beginning August 1, 2014, Social Security will no longer issue Social Security number 

(SSN) verification printouts in their field offices. Individuals who need proof of their SSN 

and cannot locate their card, will need to apply for a replacement card, which takes 7-10 

business days. To get a replacement card, the individual must complete an Application for a 

Social Security Card (Form SS-5) <http://www.socialsecurity.gov/ssnumber> with the 

necessary associated documentation and either mail it to SSA or go in person to an SSA field 

office.  The replacement card will be mailed to your home. 

Minnesota Social Security Offices in the Twin Cities are located at:  

http://www.irs.gov/
http://www.irs.gov/
http://www.socialsecurity.gov/ssnumber


 

Brooklyn Center: 

3280 Northway Drive   Phone: 1-800-772-1213 

Brooklyn Center, MN 55429  

 

Minneapolis: 

1811 Chicago Avenue   Phone: 1-800-772-1213 

Minneapolis, MN 55404 

 

St. Paul: 

190 5
th

 E Ste 800    Phone: 1-800-325-0778 | 1-800-772-1213 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

 

If you need a new copy of your social security benefits documentation, see the 

information below:  

Beginning October 1, 2014, Social Security field offices will stop providing benefit verification 

letters. Instead, SSA would like individuals to get their benefits documentation online by 

registering for a "my Social Security account" <http://www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount> or 

through their national toll-free number 1(800) 772-1213. You can get a benefit verification letter 

online instantly if you register online. 

 

http://www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount

